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Dear neighbour 

Penyfford works 

  

As part of our Railway Upgrade Plan, we will soon be prepping and carrying out re-rail work in and around 

the Penyfford area. This essential work is part of our commitment to maintain a safe and reliable railway. 

 

What does the work involve? 

 

This work will involve the use of lorries to move rails and road rail vehicles. We apologise in advance for any 

disturbance. Thank you for your patience during this time. 

 

When will the work take place? 
 

Saturday 20 June at 23.50 to 08.40 Sunday 21 June 2020. 

Saturday 27 June at 23.50 to 08.40 Sunday 28 June 2020. 

Saturday 4 July at 23.50 to 08.40 Sunday 5 July 2020. 

 

Safety is a key priority and for this reason a large amount of this work must be carried out while trains are not 

running. This means carrying out a lot of our improvements during the night and at weekends. 

 

During the work Network Rail staff and our partners are briefed to work responsibly in the local community. 

Please be aware that the equipment we use means some disturbance is unavoidable, however we will make 

every effort to minimise any unnecessary noise. 

 

Following recent Government advice, we are taking all necessary precautions to keep our colleagues safe and 

the railway running for the key passengers and freight goods who are still relying on it. We will continue to 

follow Government guidelines in the weeks and months ahead. 

 Want to know more? 
 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please visit our website 

www.networkrail.co.uk/communities/living-by-the-railway/, or telephone our 24-Hour National Helpline on 

03457 11 41 41 or email crwales@networkrail.co.uk.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Rebecca Harvey 

Community Relations Manager 

Network Rail Wales and Borders  

 

 

 

 

Railway Neighbour 

 

 

 

 

28 April 2020 
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